
 
 

                                                       Date: December 12, 2024 
 
Re:  SALE OF HONEY FROM SCHOOL BEEHIVE 

 
Dear Parents, 

 
We are pleased to announce that once again, the harvest from our beehive was a great success.   
The staff at Alvéole, our community partner in this endeavour, have been taking really good care of 
our bees. 

 
Please note that the school will once again be offering parents the opportunity to purchase honey 
from our beehive at $5 for a 100 ml jar.  We kindly ask that payment be made by cheque to the 
order of East Hill Elementary School. If you wish to purchase a jar, please fill out the coupon below 
and return it in an envelope with your cheque as soon as possible.   
 
Please note that there are only 100 jars available for sale.  The sale will be conducted on a first 
come first served basis.  The honey jar(s) will be sent home via your child.  Please note that the 
jars will be bubble wrapped, to avoid breakage during transport. 

 
 

Thank you for your support and collaboration in maintaining this project. 
 

Kind Regards, 
 
 
S. Rebelo 
Principal 
East Hill Elementary School 
 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

SALE OF HONEY FROM BEEHIVE RESPONSE COUPON 
 
Student Name: ____________________________________     Grade: _____________ 
 
 
Number of Jars: ________ x $ 5 = $ _______________ 
 
 
Parent Name: _____________________________________ 
 
 
Parent Signature: __________________________________ 
 

PLEASE RETURN RESPONSE COUPON TO THE MAIN OFFICE 
 

École Primaire 

East Hill  
Elementary School 

10350 Bd Perras, Montréal, QC H1C 2H1 
                                     
 


